LSSC (LIBRARY STAFF SUPPORT COMMITTEE) Meeting Agenda 9-26-24
I. Ben Reigler- Union updates/ questions  
II. approve Aug Min
III. Liaison Reports
A. EC- job request priorities
B. Faculty Meeting- Stefanie P.
C. AC- meetings missed- have invites now.
IV. ILA conference- 
A. exactly 3 interested individuals- for one day registration
Lisa Renee Kemplin
Johna Von Behrens
Sam Lechowicz
B. $5200 approved by budget committee for conference support new requesting process in spring for FY26 ($900 budgeted for ILA)
V. LSSC Comment form 9/5/24- “Why is the Library newsletter now named Library Faculty News and Staff Newsletter? Do we need to have a title that splits the classes within the library? Would The University of Illinois Library Newsletter or the the Library Office Notes be more united amongst colleagues?”
As Discussed We think this stemmed from email sent out referring to the Library Newsletter as Library Faculty and Staff Newsletter (this is the subheading of Library Office Notes) Heather Murphy did clarify- there has been no change 
Library Office Notes has always been for the audience of Library faculty and staff ever since the first issue in April 2014 and has always had that as a subheader. They may send to the ALL Library employee listserv in the future instead of libnews 
VI. Additional items?

